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President and Members of Council
City Council

RE: Resolution lifting the demolition moratorium from Resolution #468-2013


Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution lifting the demolition moratorium in the area comprised by the boundaries identified in the Mexican War Streets expansion National Register Nomination of 2008 imposed pursuant to Resolution 468 of 2013.

Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
	
	
Sincerely,
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Andrew Dash, AICP
Acting Director, Dept of City Planning 
200 ROSS STREET | CIVIC BUILDING, FOURTH FLOOR | 412-255-2219
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